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Comments: I've been floating the Dolores and Gunnison Rivers for decades.  These, of course have dams, but

still are amazing waters that offer outstanding recreation for us Coloradans who fish and float these waters.

These waters and others need wild and scenic protection to ensure they continue to provide for us.  Our rivers

are some of the most important assets on the Grand Mesa Uncompahgre and Gunnison National Forest. All free-

flowing rivers with outstandingly remarkable values must be found as eligible for wild and scenic protections.   In

particular, I support Wild &amp; Scenic eligibility for all the river, creek, and stream segments described at

https://ourcowaters.org/gmug/  These waters feature unique, outstanding, and popular outdoor recreation

opportunities that are critical to our Colorado way of life.  Thank you for your consideration.


